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Organizational
Goals



Financial
Overview

Grants: $522,026

Revenue: $4,253,307
Subcontract Revenue: $603,184
Donations: $50,075
Expenses: $3,228,041



Community
Employment In Review

Total Clients Enrolled in Community Employment: 81
Clients Placed in New Jobs: 13

Shredz of Hope gained NAID Certification

Shredz of Hope
Total Revenue: $60,581.05

Travel Bee Coffee House
Employed 6 associate staff

Hosted 3 Pre-ETS interns
Offered 1 volunteer opportunity

An increase of $11,500 year-over-year



Programming
Insights

Pre-ETs Students with Internships: 9

Students Enrolled in Pre-ETs Services: 57

One-Way Transportation Rides 
Provided to The Arc Clients: 29,770

Total Clients Enrolled in CSP 
(Community Support Program): 34

Total Clients Enrolled At 
Kaleidescope Art Studio: 12



Embracing Ability

We Paid It Forward

We partnered with AWS Foundation to 
pay-it-forward! We were able to present a total 
of $5000 in donations to Lighthouse Mission of 
Wabash County, Wabash Rotary Club, and First 
United Methodist Church-Hot Dog Ministry. 

It Was The Best 
Night Ever!

We celebrated one of our favorite 
nights of the year - Best Night Ever! 

Project Search 
Grads

We had 4 new Project Search 
Interns graduate!

40 Under 40 
Winner!

Director of Residential Services,  
Brittney Hernandez was recognized as 
one of Fort Wayne Business Weekly's 
40 Under 40 winners! 

We Connected

Connections Club held 11 events to connect 
with each other and our community



Embracing Ability

Vacation Vibes

Staff and clients enjoyed a getaway 
to Hawaii, soaking in the island’s 
beauty and creating lasting 
memories!

Creativity 
Flowed

Passion Works Studio brought energy and 
inspiration as they visited us to help  launch our 
Kaleidoscope Art program.

We Were 
Certified

Shredz of Hope achieved official 
i-Sigma NAID certification

CEO joins the Arc US National 
Council of Arc Executives

CEO Jeff Patton has been 
appointed to the Arc US National 
Council of Arc Executives.



CHEERS TO THE FUTURE
As we close out this year�s report, The Arc of Wabash County extends its 
deepest gratitude to our dedicated staff, incredible clients, generous 
donors, and the organizations whose support has made our work 
possible. Each of you plays a vital role in helping us fulfill our mission - 
and we couldn�t do it without you. This year, under the guiding theme of 
Embracing Ability, we�ve witnessed remarkable growth, resilience, and 
community impact. With every step forward, we continue to learn, to 
adapt, and to celebrate the unique strengths of those we serve. We are 
energized by the possibilities ahead and look forward to another year of 
progress, partnership, and purpose.


